
What is it?
• During the lockdown the New York Public Library 

launched the #bookcoverdouble challenge.
• The idea is simple, pick a book cover and try to 

recreate it with things around the house! 
• There will be a winner selected from each house 

who will receive a £10.00 e-voucher for books!
• You are only allowed to submit one entry. 
• Every entry counts towards the house competition 

totals. 
• The competition closes on MONDAY 6TH OF JULY 

and winners will be announced the following 
Monday!

• There are some examples for inspiration on the 
following slide. 

Recreate a Book 
Cover House 
Competition!





• This competition is part of the new Library Reading Group page 
that Ms. Clover and Miss Williams have designed.

• The page is a space to talk about what you've been reading, 
enter the house competition and find fun activities to do!

If you want to join the group or submit a competition entry 
email with your name and house in the subject box to 
library@minster.notts.sch.uk
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